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The Territory Coordinator Bill 2025 

Submission: 
I want to register my complete disapproval for the passing of this Bill. 

It is an attack on our democracy and the policies that have come from it over many years. Why 
should anyone be exempt from 'the application of the relevant law'? This represents an impatient 
over reach for power. 

It places industry ahead of all else in the Territory. Be sure that this Act isn't being introduced to fast 
track a new hospital, education precinct or protect threatened species. 

It is an insult to the collective expertise, care and wisdom of the people of the Territory. To think 
that the Territory Coordinator can over turn decisions that have been made purely on the basis of 
'The Primary Principle' is a worry. 

Further, this is a lazy solution to the problem of too much red tape. This lazy solution will only help 
those who qualify as being a project of note. All small businesses will still need to jump through all 
the current hoops. This solution is for Multi-nationals and as such the 'economic benefit' will go 
overseas. 

Karl Tattersall 




